
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/7/2016 8:50:54 AM
Subject: Fwd: January Invoice for Haley Case Consultation

Did we receive this?


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  Justice Corrigan <justicecorrigan@hotmail.com>

Date:  April 7, 2016 at 8:22:44 AM EDT

To: Tony Catone <Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov>, "HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov" <HollyPisarik@gov.
sc.gov>

Subject: January Invoice for Haley Case Consultation

Hi Tony and Holly, 

Could you please give me an update on the status of my January invoice? I have not received 
any payment as of today.

Thanks for your assistance on this. Please let me know if there is a problem from my end.

Sent from my iPad
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